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8 October 1979

Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Laura-

It was such a pleasure to be able to meet you 
while I was in Santa Fe.

I was surprised and pleased to learn, upon my 
return to New York, that you are so nicely 
featured in the exhibition now at the Whitney 
Museum. I had heard they were up to something 
over there, but being so involved in our own 
Recollections show, I had paid little attention 
to their project. It is a lovely show.

We all wish you could be here to see your own 
work taking up such a prominent place in New 
York, but hope this news filtering back will 
bring some pleasure.

I am enclosing a check for the lovely print 
that I chose of Mesa Verde. I am sure that 
it will bring me great happiness for many 
years to come.

Please give my best regards to Sina, Mary Sue 
and Jerry. I was wonderful meeting all of you.

Sincerely yours

Ruth Silverman 
Assistant CuratSKj.



(/]/) Jt'ï-y


	‎Z:\Laura Gilpin\Box 18\PDF\A2007-069_018_008_0017_001.pdf‎
	‎Z:\Laura Gilpin\Box 18\PDF\A2007-069_018_008_0017_002.pdf‎

